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It is the last week of May and a lot of exciting events are happening at Cindrich!   
There is no school on Monday, May 25th.  It is our last Pro-d Day of the school year.  The staff 
will be planning and working together to design our 2015 – 2016 school year.   
 
Bike to School Week 
 
We have been actively encouraging our students to participate in Bike to School week May 26-
29.  Bike to School week is a province wide initiative focused on encouraging children to be 
active every day. To participate, your child needs: 
 

1. A bicycle in good working order 
2. A helmet to wear while riding 
3. A lock to secure bicycle at school 

 
If your child does not have a lock for their bicycle we will secure their bike in the fenced area 
underneath the gym.  Students with locks can secure their bicycles to the bike stations at the 
back of the school or the fences on the grass field.  To learn more about Bike to School week 
visit www.bikehub.ca 
 
Important Dates – mark your calendars! 
 
We have a PAC sponsored hot lunch on Wednesday, May 27th.  All families need to be aware 
that there will be no Pizza Day on Thursday, May 28th.   
 
On Friday afternoon, May 29th, we will have a Talent Show beginning at 1:15pm.   
 
June is almost here!   Our team athletes representing Cindrich will be attending the annual 
Barry Morley Track and Field Meet on Tuesday, June 2nd at Bear Creek Park. We wish them 
the best!   
 
We have our last PAC meeting Tuesday, June 2nd at 6:00 pm.  They will be hosting the 
executive elections that evening.  Please join our team of volunteers that help make Cindrich a 
great place for students.   
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Thursday, June 4th is our Welcome to Kindergarten for all our newly registered students 
starting in September.  If you know someone that will be attending Kindergarten in the fall and 
they have not registered, please let them know that they should come in to register now.  
 
We have our Sports Day on Friday, June 12th and on Tuesday, June 16th a number of classes 
will be going swimming at Bear Creek Pool.  
 
Our student Recognition Assembly is scheduled for Monday, June 22nd beginning at 1:00pm. 
The Grade 7 Celebration Assembly will commence after recess on Tuesday, June 23rd.  
 
Our final day with the students is Thursday, June 25th with an early dismissal at 1:27pm.   
 
Playground News 
We have exciting news to share!  Our PAC has reached their goal to complete part two of our 
playground.  We had the City of Surrey contribute some funding to help us complete this 
project.  We are very grateful to all our families and the City of Surrey for helping make this 
become a reality.  The installation should be completed by September 2015. 

 


